
17th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 Pupils

Re: Year 7 Trip to Queen Elizabeth’s School to See "Oliver!"

We are excited to inform you that our Year 7 pupils will be attending a special production of "Oliver!" at

Queen Elizabeth School on Wednesday, January 24th 2024.

The students will have the opportunity to enjoy this classic production, which promises to be both

entertaining and educational. The walking distance to Queen Elizabeth’s School is manageable, and the

trip will take place within the regular school hours.

Pupils who require transport will have this provided. Pupils will have their lunch on our return to school

at lunchtime, so no special arrangements are required for this. Pupils must be in full school uniform for

this trip.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor or Mr Daw (Head of Year 7). We

believe that this trip will be a valuable enrichment opportunity for your child and we appreciate your

ongoing support in making these opportunities possible.

Kind regards

Mr Daw

Head of Year 7


